
October 15th, 2012 

PEAK Manufacturing 
Peter Mendes, Director 
271 Leominster Road 
Sterling, MA 01564 

Ph: 978-422-4480 

To Whom It May Concern: 

C ASI_!.. 

I am writing this letter on behalf of Mr. Peter Mendes, Director Manufacturing/Finance 
and the entire senior management team of PEAK Manufacturing. 
American Systems Registrar (ASR) has been contracted to perform ANAB accredited 
audits to ISO 9001:2008 and AS 9100 C, by the beginning of the 2nd quarter of2013. 

ASR is currently in the process of identifying available resources and will then be 
scheduling these activities. 

If you have any questions, please call me directly at our corporate headquarters. 

Sincerely, 

Timothy J. B er g. ~ 
American Systems Registrar 
Sales Manager, NA 
Benchmark Registrar Representative 
Ph. 781-962-7542 

American System Registrar 
5281 Clyde Park Avenue SW 

Wyoming, Ml 49509 


